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The RSSAC congratulates the Internet stakeholder community for the transmission of 
the proposals, from the IANA Stewardship Transition Coordination Group and the 
Cross-Community Working Group on Enhancing ICANN Accountability, to the United 
States Department of Commerce National Telecommunications and Information 
Administration via the ICANN Board of Directors.  
 
This is a momentous occasion in the history of ICANN and the multistakeholder model 
reflecting the culmination of nearly two years of dedicated work by committed volunteers 
across the world. 
 
The RSSAC looks forward to actively participating in the implementation processes and 
will continue its work of advising the ICANN community and Board of Directors on 
matters relating to the operation, administration, security, and integrity of the root server 
system.  


